
Proposed Project Description 

The project under consideration is the construction of a new property line fence as a result 
of the Weavers Grove development and the awarding of additional property to the abutting 
Chandlers Grove property owners.  The property line fence would extend along the full 
length of the property as shown on the proposed site map. 

As a result of the changed topography, the elimination of the dead-ending of Amesbury 
Drive, the newly identified security concerns, increased traffic, noise, and light intrusion, 
the project variance would be to construct an 8-foot fence along the property line. 


